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Do you know anyone who may have a 
new or “gently used” microwave to 
donate for our one year old program? 
If so, please contact either of the 
Academy Offices.  Thank you!                                          

YEARBOOKS ARE   ON SALE  
It’s not too late to preserve the 

memories of this school year. 

The 2017-2018 Yearbook 

edition can be purchased for just 

$16.00 each. Order forms have been sent 

home. Be sure to fill out yours and return it, 

along with your payment, no later than 

Friday, March 23rd. 

 

       Chapel Offering Update 
We received $1010.00 for the  Hearts for Jesus 

Disaster Response Flood Buckets Mission 
offering. Our next Mission will be Blessings in a 

Backpack, a collection to purchase shoes.                    
Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 
3/29      Maundy Thursday  
              Chapel Service 9:30 a.m. 
              Worship Service 7:00 p.m. 
3/30      Good Friday 
              Chapel Service 9:30 a.m.  
               Worship Service 7:00 p.m. 
3/31       Easter Vigil  7:00 p.m.  
4/1         Easter Sunday    
               8:00 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
               Easter Egg Hunt 9:30 a.m. 
               Easter Breakfast 9:00 --11:00 a.m. 
  

Parents are always welcome to attend 
morning Chapel Service with the students.



Scholastic Book Fair coming April 22nd through April 27th 

      “Paws For Books” 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that provides the books 
kids want to read. It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and 

affordable books for every reading level. Please make plans to come to 
our Book Fair and remember, all purchases benefit our school. We 

will need volunteers to give us a hand with decorations, setting up, 
daily sales, and cleaning up. If you can help with the book fair, please contact the 
Academy Office. Parents and grandparents can earn P.A.C.E. hours for time 

volunteered. Look for more information coming home soon! 
 

 
Students in 3rd through 7th grades recently traveled to St. Augustine and Orlando for their educational field 

trip where they learned about Castillo de San Marcos, archaeological digs, and Medieval times. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


